
 
SWBNO Waterline Replacement Program 
New Orleans, LA 

Owner 
Sewerage and Water 
Board of New Orleans 

 
Point of Contact  
Chantrell Carriere 
(504)930-7232  
 
Budget  
$20 million 

 
Completion Date for 
Design  
12/2019 
 
Completion Date for 
Construction  
TBD 

 
Project Disciplines 
° Construction 

Management 
° Engineering 

Design 
° Drainage 

Infrastructure 
Repair & 
Installation 

° Field Inspection 
° Stakeholder 

Coordination 

General Scope of Project 
 
Wingate provided support to Royal Engineers with design engineering, 
contract administration and construction management services for 
the Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans' Water Line 
Rehabilitation and Replacement Program for The Little Woods 
Neighborhood in New Orleans East.   
 
The general purpose of the program is to replace the waterlines in the 
Little Woods neighborhood of New Orleans that were damaged by 
flooding caused by Hurricane Katrina. The program is one of the most 
coordination specific programs in the City’s history, involving the 
required coordination of several key Federal, State, and Municipal 
agencies. The program depends heavily upon the coordination 
between New Orleans Department of Public Works road restoration 
crews, and the Sewerage and Water Board’s waterline replacement 
contractors.   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


